HEALTH SCREENINGS

Vision Screenings are done with all students in grades 1, 3,5,8.
Hearing screenings are done with students in grade 1, 4,7,11.
Vision and Hearing screenings are done with all students that are new to the district.

Parents/guardians will be notified by a referral letter, if a concern is identified during the
screening process. Referrals are based upon Indiana state referral recommendations. Further
medical evaluation should be obtained (at the parent’s expense). Questions regarding these
screenings can be directed to the nurse.



